
March 2017

Dear Brother Knights,

PLEASE   join me at our next meeting on Tuesday, March 14  th  .

There will be pizza once again before the meeting at 6pm.  We will be trying to establish this early meeting time
for some planning and discussion of upcoming topics.  We hope this will reduce the regular business meeting 
times, and keep them running smoothly.

The results of the Granite Award are in.  Unfortunately, Bishop Libasci was also a nominee, and along 
with our nominee, Karen Testerman, made up 2 of 3 finalists.  And . . . the Bishop won, but you can’t lose to a 
better person.  The event was great. Mass was packed, the dinner was sold out, and Hampton has a professional 
chef for a Grand Knight. It was quite an impressive banquet. 

Bishop Libasci has invited all men of the Diocese to celebrate the Feast of St. Joseph with him on March
18th, at the cathedral in Manchester for Mass at 8am and then breakfast.

We now have a freewill collection bucket at our meetings for the kidney fund.

Our 40 Days for Life campaign began on March 1st in Concord, after a kick-off rally on February 25th. 
Please join us for an hour on main street in Concord any time.  Contact Beth Gaby at concord40dfl@gmail.com 
or (978) 612-6278 for more information.  

The Annual State Pro-life Seminar is coming up on April 9th. The main speaker will be Ovid 
Lamontagne.  It is in Manchester, so let me know if you want to join me.

Keep up to date, and active by watching our website, http://www.  franklinknights.org.

If you would like to receive this newsletter in email, just send me an email at  

blaval75@yahoo.com
I will reply within 2 days to let you know I have added you to my email list.

Vivat Jesus,

Brian LaValley

mailto:concord40dfl@gmail.com
mailto:blaval75@yahoo.com
http://www.franklinknights.org/
http://www.franklinknights.org/

